HEATHROW VILLAGES WELLBEING BUS PILOT - EVALUATION REPORT

Committee name	Health and Social Care Select Committee
Officer reporting	Nikki O'Halloran, Democratic Services
Papers with report	Appendix A – Evaluation Report
Ward	All

HEADLINES

To enable the Committee to note discuss the effectiveness of the wellbeing bus pilot that was undertaken in the Heathrow Villages and the actions that are going to be taken to provide health services in that area going forward.

RECOMMENDATION

That the Health and Social Care Select Committee discuss the effectiveness of the wellbeing bus pilot and actions that will be taken to provide health services in Heathrow Villages going forward.

SUPPORTING INFORMATION

At the Health and Social Care Select Committee meeting on 13 September 2024, Ms Vanessa Odlin, Managing Director for Hillingdon and Mental Health Services, Goodall Division, Central and North West London NHS Foundation Trust (CNWL), advised that the idea of a wellbeing bus had been worked up and was expected to be operational in Heathrow Villages by the end of September 2023. CNWL had agreed to lead on a fifteen-week pilot on the Heathrow Villages to provide mobile health services to residents. An evaluation of the pilot has been undertaken and the resultant report has been appended to this report.

Implications on related Council policies

The role of the Select Committees is to make recommendations on service changes and improvements to the Cabinet, who are responsible for the Council's policy and direction.

How this report benefits Hillingdon residents

Select Committees directly engage residents in shaping policy and recommendations and the Committees seek to improve the way the Council provides services to residents.

Financial Implications

None at this stage.

Legal Implications

None at this stage.

Health and Social Care Select Committee – 12 November 2024 Classification: Public

BACKGROUND PAPERS			
NIL.			
Health and Social Care Select Committee – 12 November 2024			

Classification: Public